
 

 

 

 

 

February 2021 

  

Dear parents and guardians, 
 
The last month has brought cold, wet 
and snow filled days but yet the 
teachers have been delighted to see that 
our Strandtown families are still 
engaging with nature. We have received 
photos of bird nests, bird feeders, 
sensory walks, puddle jumping and 
much more. The importance of these 
outdoor activities cannot be 
undervalued and as we celebrated 
‘Children’s Mental Health’ week at the 
start of the month, it was refreshing to 
see the connections being made with the 
great outdoors.  
Check out what some of us got up to: 
 
 

Looking after the 
birds.   

Wind chimes made out 
of sticks  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Snowman building! 
 

 
Our new Log Seating area: 
 
As mentioned in last month’s 
newsletter, a huge thank you to Mrs 
Long and ‘Sow Grateful’ for delivering 
our new seats.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This gives us a space to reflect on our 
outdoor learning together.   
 
Lots of us made bird feeders and took 
part in the Big Garden Birdwatch!  
What is your favourite bird and why? 

How lovely to see the 
daffodils appearing! 
 
Next month marks the start of Spring! 
 
Many thanks, 
R McCoy 
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